
Subject: RO2744 Rich Garlow 
Entry Type: Phone call 
Company: Delta 
 
Start: Tue 5/6/2008 10:57 AM 
End: Tue 5/6/2008 10:57 AM 
Duration: 0 hours 
They will be demolitioning the station at 8999 San Ramon Road and replacing the dispensers in a 
new location.  Rich Garlow asked if I would be on site to oversee the excavation and upgrade.  I 
indicated that Robert Weston would oversee the tank upgrade and would likely be on site to direct 
sampling.  Since this is an open fuel leak case, I will work with Mr. Weston.  Monitoring wells are 
to be decommissioned May 22-23.  I informed him that permitting and inspection of well 
decommissioning is under direction of Zone 7. 
 


